Barony of Montengarde Polling form November 7 — December 1, 2020

Please include detailed comments stating your level of confidence for the continuation of Bjar the Blue
and Boéthildr Sigurdarddttir as Baron and Baroness.

Return forms to Their Royal Majesties via email at crown@avacal.org by December 1°.

(Required) Commenter’s SCA name:

(Required) Commenter’s modern name:

Membership number: Expiry date:

Confident in Bjar and BAthildr’s continuation as Baronial Coronets

Not Confident in Bjar and BAthildr’s continuation as Baronial Coronets
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